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CAMBRIA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
The Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) is an annual water quality report that the Safe Drinking Water 
Act (SDWA) requires the CCSD to provide to its consumers.  The purpose of the CCR is to raise customer 
awareness of the quality of their drinking water, where their drinking water comes from, what it takes 
to deliver water to their homes, and the importance of protecting drinking water sources.  In the past, 
the CCSD has mailed its customers a printed copy of the CCR to comply with the SDWA. The California 
Department of Public Health began allowing for electronic delivery of the CCR in 2013.  CCSD encourages 
electronic delivery because it reduces the consumption of paper and minimizes printing, mailing, and 
handling costs to the CCSD and its customers. Hard copies will be made available to the public at various 
locations including the Cambria Library, Chamber of Commerce, Board of Tourism, Veterans Memorial 
Hall, local public schools, and to leasing offices of certain multifamily properties. Paper copy of the CCR 
will be mailed only upon request. Please submit a request for paper copy online at 
www.cambriacsd.org/annual-ccr or by calling (805) 927-6223. 

  
Click “Join our mailing list” at the bottom of any CCSD webpage and select the Annual Water Quality 
Report to sign up to receive this notice of availability electronically in May, as well as the Annual Water 
Quality Report when it is published no later than July 1. 

Este reporte contiene las instrucciones mas recientes para obetener informacion importante sobre su agua potable. 
Traducir, o hablar con alguien que lo entienda. 

The 2023 Consumer Confidence Report will be available by July 1st at the following URL: 
http://www.cambriacsd.org/annual-ccr. 
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